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End of Year 

The end of the year is quickly approaching so please make sure you check out the calendar in 

this newsletter and have these dates marked on your calendar. 
 

Flood Relief  

This week we have been extremely fortunate to receive a delivery of ladies clothing from a 

Swan Hill ladies clothing business ‘Poppy and Lola’. Items have been very popular with our 

secondary students. We are very appreciative of the generosity of ‘Poppy and Lola’ and thank 

them very much. 

We have also been fortunate to receive fruit and vegetable hampers and some cleaning/

personal items hampers from Foodbank. We appreciate the support of Foodbank which 

assists our community when times become tough. 
 

Billy Tea Bush Dance 

What an uplifting day we had on Wednesday,  as Phil and Mick from the Billy Tea Bush Band 

came to town and wowed us with their musical talent. During the day our students and staff 

were quick to learn a variety of bush dances under the expert call of Phil and Mick. It was 

terrific to see all students learning new skills and most importantly having fun. The evening 

session continued in great form as our school community gathered together and enjoyed an 

evening meal.  Then it was onto the stadium to kick up our heels and have more fun. It was 

terrific to have the St Patrick’s school community join with us for this event. Thank you to all 

students, parents, grandparents and friends who came along and joined in with the fun! 

 

Principal’s News 

Pyramid Hill College 

Values 
Respect:  

We are respectful of self, others and the 

environment. (we are thoughtful of our words 

and actions.) 

Learn:  

We are learners who strive for excellence. 

( We challenge ourselves to do our best.) 

Community:  

We are community minded and embrace 

diversity. (We foster a sense of community and 

belonging for all.) 

Diary 2022 
November 

21 Year 6 Dreamseeds 

      Duke of Edinburgh Camp 

December 

  1  Year 10 Dinner 

  5  9/10 Work Experience 

  7  Year 6 Lunch 

12 Presentation Night 6.30-8.30 

13 Moving Up Day 

      Driver Ed Year 9/10 

14  F-6 Bendigo Trip 

16  Pool Day - last day for students 

17  Community Trivia Night at the 

      Memorial Hall 

Pyramid Hill College is a Child Safe School 

Foundation/Year 7 Transition 

Next transition dates are as follows:  

Monday, Nov 21st. 

Monday, Nov 28th. 

Foundation 9-11am 

Year 7 2-3.20 

Tuesday, 13th Dec 

Foundation & Year 7   9am -3.20pm 

Reminder 

Music Lessons Term 4 fees 
are now due and payable 
to the office or by direct 



First Aid 

Rich River First Aid provided the Year 9/10 students on Wednes-

day with the opportunity to complete their Certificate 2 First Aid. 

This qualification not only looks impressive on their resume but 

has also provided important knowledge and skills that one day may 

save a life. 

SSV Golf 

Congratulations to Brady Gilmore who participated in the State 

School Victorian Golf Championships at the Neangar Golf Club on 

Wednesday. Brady played an impressive round and learnt a lot about 

competition golf.  

Shoctober 

Thank you to Pyramid Hill CERT (Sheridan Gunther) and Ambulance 

Victoria (Josh, Fiona and Sophie) for coming to Pyramid Hill College 

on Tuesday to inform our students on their roles in the community 

and also to upskill our students with emergency first aid procedures. 

Students were also given the opportunity to become familiar with an 

ambulance and the equipment it uses. This was a very valuable 

learning session for our students. 



Today we have had a great day as we have acknowledged the 

Australian agricultural industry and we are appreciative with what 

they provide for us all. Thank you to all our sponsors of the day, our 

students have certainly enjoyed it and have much gratitude for the 

wonderful resources they have received today.  

 



 

School Vision Statement 
 

The Pyramid Hill College community is committed to providing an inclusive, caring and rigorous learning environment that 

engages our students and challenges them to reach their full potential; academically, socially, emotionally, physically and 

creatively. 

Students are empowered to demonstrate and value knowledge and skills that will support them, as life-long learners, to 

participate in and contribute to a wider community.  

We promote a positive school culture that ensures staff, students and parents feel valued, have meaningful opportunities to 

contribute to the school and can effectively engage in the learning journey. 

Workers of the Week 

Jett Mitchell: hard work in speech and with his reading and 

writing. 

Kirk Ceballos: excellent presentation of his project. 

James Hercott: great help with the younger students at the 

Billy Tea Bush Band. 

Bella Lobb: trying her best in Maths. 

Kerenza Archbold: trying hard learning to dance. 

Isabella Kunde: best partner dancing at the Billy Tea Bush 

Band. 

Charlotte Pickles: fantastic participation in the Billy Tea 

Bush Band. 

Tristan Broad: Participation with younger students at the 

bush band. 

Reading Nights 

250 Nights: Laura Poole 

150 Nights: Alice Roberts 
 

Classroom Cup 

Congratulations to F/1 on winning this week’s Classroom 

Cup. 

Billy Tea Bush Band 

The Billy Tea Bush Band finally made it to our school, after 

three years of postponements and it was worth the wait. St 

Pats School joins us during the day learning the dances with 

Mick and Phil. It was fantastic to see all ages mixing and 

dancing with one another. In the evening we enjoyed a BBQ 

tea and then the parents joined us for more dancing and fun. 

We would like to thank Mick and Phil who are great 

entertainers and showmen for a wonderful day and night. 

Thank you to Wendy and Carlene for preparing the 

wonderful food. A big thank you to the parents, staff and 

students who participated in the evening entertainment. 
 

National Ag Day 

Today is National Ag Day and so to celebrate we dressed up 

as farmers and participated in a number of activities which 

included gum boot throwing and scarecrow building. The 

students received a show bag with lots of goodies donated 

by different Ag businesses. Thank you to Mrs Cain and the 

SRC for the fantastic day. 

Year F-6 News      



Year 7-10  
Learning Neighbourhood 

Exciting Times 

It has been excellent to have so many activities occurring at the 

College. We had Eloise, Kobi, Rylan, Jack and Jed participate in 

the HarvestEd three day online workshop. Thank you to Mr 

Mulvaney and Mr McCann for organising this for the students. 

This week we busted out some dance moves with the Billy Tea 

Bush Band and it was brilliant that the primary (both PHC and 

St Pats) and secondary students collaborated in a session at 

school and after school. Thank you to Mrs Burke for organising 

this for our school and community. Students in year nine and 

ten completed their first aid training on Thursday, we will 

certainly be in safe hands with them around. Today we 

celebrated National Ag Day by building scarecrows, throwing 

gumboots and sharing a meal together. Thank you to the SRC 

and Mrs Cain for their efforts within this. Thank you also to the 

parents, family members and community members who 

supported these events. 

Duke of Ed – Major Camp 

The Duke of Ed students will head off to Daylesford to 

complete their major camp on Monday and Tuesday. The 

equipment list and itinerary are on Compass for students and 

parents to view. Students will be completing a journey which 

will involve bushwalking, horse riding, sightseeing, cooking on 

trangias and camping at Mt Franklin. Thank you to Miss Fox for 

coming along on the camp. 

 

Hands on Learning 

We were busy making Christmas presents again this week. 

Helen demonstrated to the students how to make candles and 

work continued on the cheese boards we started last week. It 

was excellent to complete the bike track bridge, make the 

scarecrow frames for Friday, mow and edge the lawns at the 

kinder, start on the wooden structure outside the multipur-

pose room and make many other wooden projects. Thank you 

to Mr Morison for assisting with using the router and to Helen 

for organising the Christmas projects. 

. 



 

Hats are now             
compulsory for                               

all students. 

Replacement hats are        
available                                          

at the office for $12 


